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4 March 2009 

 
Ref: 2009 Regular Session of the Committee on NGOs (19-28 January 2009) 

 
Dear Mr. Kashinath Pandita,      
 
 We would like to inform you that the Committee on Non-Governmental 
Organizations has recently concluded its 2009 Regular Session (19-28 January 2009). 
  
 The Committee decided to defer the consideration of your application for 
consultative status to the Resumed Session of the Committee on NGOs scheduled from 
(18 -27 May 2009). 
 
 A letter of invitation from our Office will be sent to you before the 2009 Resumed 
Session. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Joop Theunissen 

Deputy Chief 
NGO Section/DESA 

 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 

 


